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If you are receiving this message, it means that either I have done work for 
you in the past, I am doing work for you now, or you have expressed 
interest regarding me doing work for you in the future. If you would prefer 
to not receive further emails from me, please let me know about it.  
  
Being that it is now August, I will be sending out invoices to any of you for 
whom I have done work in July, or for those who have not yet paid 
for June. Please remit your payment when you have a chance.  
  

 
Media Management - There are numerous interesting and innovative ways 
to display your media on the internet. I see them nearly every day and, 
when I find something that interests me, I will make it available to others. 
Check the following page on my website for some new methods I have 
found to display images:
  
http://www.technicalwebsitedesign.com/images.html
  
With the increasing availability of broadband, there is also an increasing 
demand for video too. We can easily set your website up to broadcast 
video, but please be aware that video can eat up disk space quickly. If 
you have a limited amount of space available to you, it might wind up 
costing you extra. I have access to some space on my own server and 
can host your media inexpensively. If you are looking to jazz up your site 
with different media, get in touch with me and we can discuss some 
solutions.
  

 
  
Thank you all for your business (and potential business...)  
  
Jim Sanfilippo
858-268-1724 
jim@technicalwebsitedesign.com
Technical Website Design
 

http://www.technicalwebsitedesign.com/images.html
mailto:jim@technicalwebsitedesign.com
http://www.technicalwebsitedesign.com/

	August Newsletter

